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As a parent in Oregon and a public health professional, I wholeheartedly support HB 

3031. Clean air in schools has many benefits, including improved academic 

performance and reduced spread of communicable illness. Requiring school districts 

to monitor air quality is the first step to improving air quality, as it is difficult to change 

what you don't measure. Requiring HVAC improvements would make a measurable 

impact for children in our schools. Please pass this bill! 


